CB(1)2388/03-04(02)

Statement of Hong Kong Exhibition & Convention Industry Association

The commercial terms in space allocation that were explained by AsiaWorld-Expo
(AWE) Management to the Association members through an information briefing
initiated by the AWE Management were understood. As long as these commercial
terms reflect industry standards, help our industry in Hong Kong to expand and
enhance our image as Asia's Trade Fair Capital, the Association will be supportive.

If future issues in relation to the commercial policies are of concern to members, they
will continue to be raised and discussed at the EXCO level of the association, of
which AWE is a member.

The Association wishes to thank the Panel for inviting it to the session.
As all important exhibition-related matters are of great concerns to our Associations,

we welcome opportunities to participate in the discussions and to contribute our
professional knowledge to the betterment of our exhibition industry.



